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YEAR 12 MUSICIANS

Each year, we celebrate the achievement of our Year 12 students that have been involved
in our co-curricular music program.

This year, we have several Year 12 students that unfortunately only have a few weeks left of band
rehearsals before the end of term; Ben S, Katrina F, Pranjali S, and Rachel S.

Well done to these students for committing to our Concert and Stage Band ensembles over the
years.

Mr Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles
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